
 

 

 
 

 

4th April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 children will be studying The Vikings as their history unit this term. The Hobgoblin 

Theatre Group will visit our school on Tuesday 24th May.  

 

The children will watch a 60 minute play with breakout sessions followed by a 60 minute 

drama workshop. 

 

The cost of the workshop is £545. We are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£6.50 per child, which can be made via Parentmail as soon as possible.  This will be a 

fantastic opportunity for the children to enhance their learning alongside their lessons in the 

classroom. 

 

You will receive a notification from Parentmail. On the app go to ’Payments’, and ‘Shop’ to 

find the workshop, and use a debit card to make the payment. 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

The Year 4 Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


